
The Select Board announces its 2018 road plan. On April 9, 2018, the Board signed a contract 
with Pike Construction for road work at the Woodlands and Roberts Farm.  As anticipated by the 
Board the contract is just under $300k:$298,082. We anticipate the work to begin the first week 
in June and be completed around the end of the month. 
 
Work at the Woodlands is as follows: From Sligo Road to the cul-de-sac will be reclaimed then 
the remainder of the development will be shimmed and overlaid. Shoulder work will follow a few 
weeks later, probably in July. 
 
Work on Heritage Drive is as follows: Approximately 400 feet will be reclaimed about 200 feet 
from Rollins Road as well as a section on Moses Carr. Both sections will be finished with a 
binder coat. The entire development will be shimmed and overlaid next summer pending town 
meeting approval. 
 
It is advisable to allow the box cut/regrading at the beginning of Heritage Drive to rest a year 
before putting a final coat. In 2019 the Board expects to shim and overlay the entire 
development (Heritage Drive and Moses Carr Rd), completing the Roberts Farm road 
improvements. 
 
The Board thanks Road Agent Guilmette for his able assistance in helping organize the 
contracted work. The Board will be working with Road Agent Guilmette to plan how best to use 
the remainder of the 2018 road maintenance budget once the Pike Construction final project 
costs are known.  


